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  “The best gift you can give them is you” – Unknown 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

                        
  

Dear parents and caregivers, 
 

On Monday we held our end of term assembly hosted by the Student Representative 
Council. At this assembly, students who have been working well during the term, were 
acknowledged with an end of term “Focus on Learning” award. Also all students were 
presented with their “Books in Homes” books.  These books were sent home with students 
to share with their families over the holiday break. It’s always an exciting time when 
these books arrive!  
 

Another highlight for children this week was our Staff versus Students netball match at 
lunch time yesterday! Our SRC has been instrumental in making these matches happen at 
the end of each term. It is a great way to finish a busy term and we will all look forward 
to the end of Term 3 for students to redeem themselves after a very shabby performance 
yesterday! Well done SRC for organising these matches. 
 

Tomorrow morning we will enjoy a Community Breakfast. This is a great way for families 
to make connections with the school. Please come along and enjoy breakfast with staff 
and students in a casual environment. We are also celebrating the end of a busy term 
with a ‘Casual Clothes’ day. So don’t think you are being fooled when your child tells 
you they don’t have to wear their school uniform! This is another initiative from our SRC 

students. Keep up the great work  
 

Bush Tucker Garden 
Our Aboriginal Education team and a number of student and families have been working 
on our Bush Tucker Garden and it is coming along nicely. Early this month we had a 
number of families come and help plant some shrubs and work with children in the 
garden. This was followed by a well earnt morning tea. Things are really starting to take 
shape so next time you are at school take a look at the progress being made.  
 

Student Reports 
Semester 1 (Term 1 & 2) reports were sent home with students today. Students who are 
absent from school will have their reports sent home via Australia Post. Please keep an 
eye out for these and contact the school if you do not receive your child’s report. Included 
in this newsletter is some further information, which will hopefully assist you when making 
sense of student grades. If further clarification is required please make a time to speak 
with your child’s teacher. 
 

End of term – happy holidays 
 

Finally, school finishes tomorrow at 2.10pm. With a bit of luck, these holidays we will all 
be able to enjoy some nice weather and plenty of outdoor activity. Stay safe and see 
everyone back in Term 3.   
 

 

              A n n a  N a y d a    
 

         

From the Principal’s Desk… 

  

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

 

STUDENT FREE DAY 
 

FRIDAY 
 

23RD JULY 
 

Term 3, Week 1 
 

No school for 

student’s the first  

Friday back! 
 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM 
TOMORROW  

 
EARLY FINISH – 

2:20PM 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
COMMUNITY 
BREAKFAST 

 

TOMORROW  
 

8:30AM 
$2:00 

SEE YOU THERE 
 

 

CANTEEN CLOSED 
TOMORROW 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROOM 2 
Cheyden Jackson  Trying hard in Guided Reading 
Maegan Jameson  Being a leader on Camp 
ROOM 3 
Jaquade Dodd  Showing great growth in his reading & moving up 4 levels 
Harley Bailey  Always smiling and being polite to all her peers and teachers 
ROOM 4 
Savanah Coulthard  Treating others how she would like to be treated. Always 

helping & kind 
Taliyah Baker  For working really hard on her persuasives 
Janiquea Miller-Thomas  For working really hard in class and in warmups 
ROOM 11 
Robyn Brady  Always works hard and takes pride in her work 
Chayce Quintrell  Participate in all learning and produces work of a high 

standard 
ROOM 18 
Riley Bullock-Morgan  Being brave during writing lessons 
Tanayah Baker  Pursuing her personal best no matter who she works with 
ROOM 19 
Aaleyah Willis  Being brave, participating to progress in her writing 
Dominic Bannerman  Being brave, participating to progress in his writing 

End of Term Awards – Congratulations to the following students:

Canteen  
closed  
tomorrow: 
 

Friday 2nd July 
 

Please remember to 

pack lunch for your 

child/ren! 



 

 

What’s Been Happening in Room 2! 
 

 

Term 2 has been full of exciting activities, school events and 

most importantly learning! In week 7 Rooms 1 and 2 went on 

our school camp to Adelaide. It was a fantastic experience  

for all involved. 

 

 

We have also been completing a lot of learning. In maths we 

have been learning about fractions, decimals and percentages.  

 

In writing in term 2 students wrote engaging persuasive 

texts about the most helpful person at Flinders View in their 

opinion! 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


